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Annual Session is “One Heck of a  

ROI (Return on Investment)” 
Michelle Wright (TX), Appointed VP Member Resources 

  Increase your member benefit power this 

year by attending Annual Session!! This high-

profile event offers a great return on your investment 

and the benefits are extensive! When you participate, 

you can connect with colleagues, 

experts, and leaders in our field! 

Registration for Annual 

Session is now open!  

The event is scheduled to take place 

in the Sonoran Desert at the JW 

Marriott Tucson Starr Pass Resort and Spa (September 

16-19).  Attending this session will provide valuable 

professional development and networking opportunities.  

You do not want to miss it because it has been developed and 

tailored to meet your professional development needs. 

Without a doubt, you will grow professionally, and this 

event will truly exceed your expectations!  Register for 

the upcoming Annual Session and book your hotel today!  

 

 

 

 

Please contact Michelle at michelle.wright@ag.tamu.edu 

with any questions or concerns. 
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